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February 14, 1996 '

.

IES Utilities, Inc.
Mr. John F. Franz
Vice President Nuclear
200 First Street S.E.
P. O. Box 351
Cedar Rapids, IA 52406-8162

SUBJECT: ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF DECEMBER 22, 1995 LETTER TO JAMES LIEBERMAN,
DIRECTOR, NRC 0FFICE OF ENFORCEMENT ;

Dear Mr. Franz:
I

This refers to your letter dated December 22, 1995 to James Lieberman, |
Director, NRC Office of Enforcement. In that letter you notified us of your i

intent to change a commitment made to the NRC in response to a May 26, 1992 1
Notice of Violation and Proposed Imposition of Civil Penalty (EA 92-056). The
change pertained to the elimination of the requirement to have a health
physics technician accompany workers on initial entries into high radiation
areas to determine work area dose rates. Your basis for the change included ,

such things as increased emphasis on proper use of electronic dosimeters !
(including appropriate response to alarms) in the General Employee Training i
(GET) and in the recent special training courses for all personnel; the use of
telemetric dosimetry for selected high radiation job coverage; improvements in
planning survey techniques; and additional training for high radiation area
work coverage.

We reviewed your proposal and determined it to be an acceptable change from '

your previous commitment. The effectiveness of this change will be reviewed
during future NRC inspections. We have no further questions regarding this
matter at this time.

Sincerely,
;

/s/ G. E. Grant
Geoffrey E. Grant, Director
Division of Reactor Safety
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IES Utilities, Inc.

Mr. John F. Franz
Vice President Nuclear,

200 First Street S.E.
P. 0. Box 351
Cedar Rapids, IA 52406-8162

SUBJECT: ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF DECEMBER 22, 1995 LETTER TO JAMES LIEBERMAN,
DIRECTOR, NRC 0FFICE OF ENFORCEMENT

Dear Mr. Franz: -
;

This refers to your letter dated-December 22, 1995 to James Lieberman, |
Director, NRC Office of Enforcement. In that letter you notified us of your '

intent to change a commitment made to the NRC in response to a May 26, 1992
Notice of Violation'and Proposed Imposition of-Civil Penalty (EA 92-056). The
change pertained to the elimination of the requirement to have a health
physics technician accompany workers on initial entries into high radiation
areas to determine work area dose rates. Your basis for the change included
such things as-increased emphasis on proper use of electronic dosimeters
(including appropriate response to alarms) in the General Employee Training -
(GET) and in the recent'special training courses for all personnel; the use of
telemetric dosimetry for selected high radiation job' coverage; improvements in
planning survey techniques; and additional training for high radiation area
work coverage.

We have reviewed your proposal and determined it to be an acceptable change
from your previous commitment. The effectiveness of this change will be
reviewed during future.NRC inspections.- We have~no further questions
regarding this matter at this time.

Sincerely,
|
|

Geoffrey E. Grant, Director
Division of Reactor Safety
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John F. Franz -2- j
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cc: P. Bessette, Acting Manager,
Nuclear Licensing

cc w/ltr dtd :12/22/95: Chairperson, Iowa Utilities Board |
IDistribution:
|
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